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Comments: I've recently been contacted and informed of the Forest Service proposals for revising the Forest

Plan. As a scientist and former forester (U.C. Berkeley), I find the proposals to be unacceptable. The planned

"destruction" of many areas thru e.g. removing wilderness designation, does not make long-term sense for the

benefit or health of the forest, its flora and fauna and geography.

 

Please consider revising the revisions to benefit the forest as a whole and less for the benefit of corporations.


